
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

FOR THE PROGRAM YEAR 2024 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

 

Notice is hereby given by the City of La Porte expects to receive 

federal Community Development Block Grant funds to be used effective 

October 1, 2024.  The amount of the entitlement has yet to be determined.  

These funds may be used and have been previously used for a variety of 

projects targeting income-qualified individuals and census tracts of low and 

moderate-income areas.  Citizens wishing to express their views on how this 

funding should be spent may speak at the public hearing and/or submit 

written comments for the records. 

 

Eligible activities include: 

• Public service activities 

• Physical barrier elimination for the disabled 

• Public facilities and improvements 

• Street improvements 

• Demolition of blighted structures 

• Housing programs 

• Economic Development 

 

Residents of La Porte are invited to attend this public hearing on 

Thursday, May 9, 2024, at 1:15 PM at City Hall, Council Chambers, 801 

Michigan Avenue, La Porte, Indiana to express citizens’ views on the local 

community development needs to be met with these funds. 

  

If residents or community members are unable to attend the public 

hearing, written comments will be accepted through June 10, 2024, at the 

following address: 

 

City of La Porte 

ATTN:  Mary Ann Richards 

Department of Community Development and Planning 

801 Michigan Avenue 

La Porte, IN  46350 

E-mail:  marichards@cityoflaportein.gov 
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